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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure helps expands the Oklahoma Department of Wildlife Conservation's (ODWC) 

Hunters Against Hunger program by allowing the Oklahoma Department of Agriculture, Food, 

and Forestry (ODAFF) to create a special license that would allow already regulated meat 

processors to process deer meat during deer season. ODAFF does not believe the change would 

create a fiscal impact for the agency. ODWC is a non-appropriated agency, already pays non-

regulated deer processors for meat donated through the program, and believes it can expand the 

program currently. As ODAFF does not believe there will be a fiscal impact, and ODWC is a 

non-appropriated agency, there should be no fiscal impact to the state budget.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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